
McPhillamys Gold Project 

Consulting with our neighbours and the community 

Consultation to date: 
 

• Over 1,000 face to face meetings with neighbours, 

    landowners and local stakeholders. 

 

• The 2018 Open Days – a drop-in event running 

over three days to share project details and 

updates with the community. 

 

• Five Community Information Sheets distributed to 

close neighbours and Kings Plains residents. 

 

• An information stand at the 2019 Blayney Show, 

Cadia Open Days and Blayney Farmers’ Market. 

 

• Fortnightly ad in the Blayney Chronicle to provide 

news and updates. 

What’s coming up next: 
 

• The 2019 Open Days (Tuesday 14 May and 

Wednesday 15 May) — sharing results of 

studies and giving updates on the progress of 

the project. 
 

• A community meeting on Thursday 23 May —

discussion/feedback forum in Blayney. 
 

• An information stand at the Blayney Farmers’ 

Market—third Sunday of each month. 
 

• Face to face meetings with our neighbours and 

stakeholders seeking project information. 
 

• Briefings on request for neighbours, local 

residents and community groups. 

Since 2013, Regis has worked continuously to engage and consult with our neighbours, the communities of 

Kings Plains and Blayney and other project stakeholders. We have an open invitation for people to call in to 

our office in Blayney any time during office hours, Monday to Friday. 
 

Our consultation and communication will continue as the project progress through the application and 

assessment process. 

For more information call into our office at 57 Adelaide Street, Blayney or contact: 

Chris Roach - Stakeholder Engagement Officer   Ph: 02 6368 4100     mob: 0416 745 699     email: croach@regisresourcs.com 
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